
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
November 25, 2021 
Circular N° SBP-GSF-FID-0125-2021 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Temporary schedule. Business and 
customer service schedule. Superintendency 
of Banks 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We would like to inform you hereby that the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on 
December 24 and December 31 in observance of Christmas and New Year’s holidays.  
 
In this regard, please be advised that the Superintendency of Banks will have a temporary business 
schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on December 9, 10, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, and 20, 2021. 
 
As a result, Friday, December 24 and Friday, December 31, 2021, respectively, will not be business 
days, therefore, the procedural and administrative deadlines will be suspended, as appropriate.  
 
We would greatly appreciate your informing your staff of the provisions of this Circular. 
  
Best regards,  
 
Digitally signed by [S]  
NAME CASTILLO CHANG,  
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2021.11.26 09:58:43 - 05’00’ 

 
Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
 
/aas 
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